
From: Donna Pointer  
Sent: Tuesday, April 18, 2017 11:53 AM 
To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 1601 Leaird Rezoning for Duplex 
 
I own 1660 Broadway. I strongly object to this variance for 1601 Laird to construct a two-family duplex. 
This is not compatible with the surrounding single family homes. I cannot attend the meeting as I will be 
out of state on that date. 
 
Donna Pointer 
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